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To Whom it may concern, 

Please consider the contribution that donations are making to communities by supporting these 

programmes. The money that  Government potentially saves, thanks to the contributions of 

individual citizens itself should be enough to support this system. The willingness of individuals to   

contribute is part of the fabric of a positive community working together, this should continue to  be 

supported with the current tax deduction on donations. We have a system that works, tax promises 

have already been broken. Please don’t destroy a positive programme that supports community. 

I can only speak for my local High School, Galston High School but I would like to testify about the 

students that I know of personally whose lives have been changed and had positive input from the 

SRE teacher over many years. This would also be saving the Education Department countless hours 

of school counselling. 

Please be fair, reasonable and consider the greater good and don’t deny our children valued 

resources from people who want to support them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Donna Dunford. 

 

 


